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Life, as we have known it, has changed. 

 

During our period of hibernation, I will continue to send  

a brief monthly report. 

 

 
 

 Court closure 
 

This is a strange time in all our lives and the next few months will be very different. 

 

Shorty has continued to work on our lawns and his priority now is to try to eradicate weeds 

from the lawns. 

 

Jason will continue to mow and keep tidy the surrounds of the courts and fence. 

 

Matt, our clubhouse cleaner, will do a final thorough clean and sanitisation of the 

clubhouse. He will return when we resume play. 

 

 NSW Community Building Partnership Program Grant 
 

We were delighted to learn that we will be getting a grant of $10,000 for a grey water 

storage tank, pump and the other ground works that go with this installation. 

 

We are getting three quotes for the purchase and installation of each of these.  

 

We hope to get the work done during our period of hibernation. 

 

 Meetings 
  

Because of the social distancing rules there will be no normal meetings of the committee. 

The May General meeting will be cancelled. It is possible that we won’t be able to hold the 

Annual General Meeting also. Time will tell. 

 

 Vale    Ian Chapman 

 

  

        Stay safe! 

 

Bridget Earle (Secretary) 


